Crystal Orr

From: Brian T. Jones [muddler@bendcable.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 9:39 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: Re: File# REM-19-01 Jordan Cove project public comment

To whom it may concern,

My name is Brian Jones. | have been a fishing guide on the North Umpqua River since 1985. Also, | am a
General Contractor in Deschutes county.

I'll be brief. And let me get this straight.

The proposal is to trash (by dredging) the bay fishery of Coos Bay, to allow Canadian natural gas to be loaded
onto huge tanker ships, to be delivered to China. Why would we (Oregonians first, and Americans second)
want to be the middle man to Canada and China? And why Coos Bay? What is wrong with the port of
Portland, or any of the other huge ports in Washington? Please feel free to reply with an explanation.

| tend to doubt that this email/complaint will be read or considered in the final decision, but if this makes it to
a Statewide vote, | will certainly oppose the the plan.

Brian T. Jones

DBA: Muddler Enterprises

CCB #: 147223

Cell: (541) 420-1047

Email: muddler@bendcable.com
1925 NE Monroe Ln

Bend, OR 97701
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